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Dear Parents and Carers


Thank you for your support this half term. As always we really appreciate it. Next half term the children will be taking part in a national phonics screening check. This will take place on the 10th June 2019. Please come and see us with any questions you might have about this. Year one are looking forward to their sports day on the 20th June. We are also very lucky to be going to Saltaire to support the topic ‘Our World’ the week beginning the 1st July. 





English


In English we will be focusing on fictional stories. We will use our imagination to write our own story about a journey. We will be expecting the children to use: adjectives, adverbs and conjunctions in their writing to form their last piece of writing before they move to year two. 





PSHE


In PSHE the children are learning to understand what improves & harms their local, natural & built environments and about some of the ways people look after them. We will also talk about money and how it comes from different sources & can be used for different purposes.





Computing 


Next half term the children will consolidate how to keep safe online continue to use programming language to code.





Grammar


We will be focusing on writing in the correct tense using past, present and future tenses. We will also be learning about contractions for example: can’t,  won’t and don’t. We will also be recapping adjectives, adverbs and conjunctions and trying to include these in our independent writing. 











Art


In Art this half term we will be focusing on the work of David Hockney. We will be learning how to shade and sketch accurately drawing buildings in Saltaire.





Phonics 


Your child will complete their phonics screening check the week commencing the 10th June. The papers will then be sent away and you will receive your child’s result in their end of year report. If you would like any sheets to support your child at home then please ask the class teacher. 





Science


In Science this half term we will be consolidating how to work scientifically. We will be focusing on asking and answering simple questions, observing closely using simple equipment and gathering and recording data.


 





Maths


Over the course of the year, the children have been practising: addition and subtraction, multiplication and division and counting forwards and backwards in 2s, 5s and 10s. This half term we will be learning how to read, write and understand the use of fractions and we will also be exploring different 2D and 3D shapes. 





PE


We will begin to go outside in PE this half term. Please ensure that your child has: a white t-shirt, black or navy bottoms and black pumps for PE. The children will be practising their agility and skills for sports day!   








Music


In music we will be learning how to follow the pulse of different songs using instruments and other un-tuned instruments.





RE


In RE, the children will be learning about the beliefs in the six main world religions, including Islam, Hinduism and Christianity.





Geography


In Geography this half term we will be visiting Saltaire to look at the geographical similarities and differences between Saltaire, Great Horton and Africa. 











